
101 Crawfords Corner Rd #1-511 

Holmdel, NJ 07733 

Notice of Electric Line Construction 
Energize365 

Infrastructure Upgrade Project JC-074807 

November 27, 2024 

Clark Street
Keyport , NJ 07735

Dear Property Owner: 

Jersey Central Power & Light (JCP&L), a FirstEnergy company, is planning upgrades to the electric line on or 

adjacent to your property to enhance electric service reliability. The project involves replacing the aging structures 

and wires you see today with new ones constructed within the right-of-way. 

Field survey activities are now complete, and construction is set to begin around early January. This work will 

continue for several months within the right-of-way on or adjacent to your property. During this time, construction 

contractors will periodically access the right-of-way and transmission line structures. Areas disturbed during 

construction will be restored as soon as practical after construction is completed. We do not anticipate any 

disruption to your electric service because of this project.  

On behalf of FirstEnergy, Burns & McDonnell will provide program management services on the project. CW 

Solutions, Inc., will provide landowner support and an experienced electric line contractor will handle construction. 

You may have already been contacted by a CW Solutions agent regarding impacts to your property. CW Solutions 

will continue to be available concerning construction activities. 

If you have any questions, please call our project hotline at 1-888-311-4737. 

Sincerely, 

Michael M. Espinoza 
Sr. Real Estate Representative 
FirstEnergy Service Company on behalf of 
Jersey Central Power & Light 




